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Dear Friends and Faithful Partners,

We’re excited to share several important updates as we prepare for the next season of ministry!

Tickets Purchased — Visa Process Underway 
We have officially purchased our plane tickets for July 29th! Right now, we are deep in the visa process—a 
complicated but familiar road. Please pray that all paperwork moves smoothly and that God grants favor with each 
step.

Welcoming the Ganson Family 
The Ganson family will be joining us for six months in Taiwan before beginning their deputation journey. Due to the 
sensitivity of their future mission field, we can only share that they are preparing to serve in Southeast Asia. We are 
thrilled to pour into their preparation and excited for the impact they will one day make.

God’s Blessing on the Shawnee Bible Study 
The Lord has richly blessed the Bible study in Shawnee Village. What began as a small gathering initiated by Dekota
—a young man we led to Christ years ago—has grown into a bi-weekly Dinner Church where we share a meal and 
preach the gospel. Guests continue to come, many of whom still need Christ. Watching this small mustard seed grow 
has been a joy and a training ground, especially for Luke Ganson, who 
is gaining valuable ministry experience through this outreach.

Encouragement from Second Mile Baptist Church 
Pastor Sam shares that Second Mile Baptist Church has seen several 
new guests and just celebrated five graduates from their first formal 
Bible training course! The church is now fully financially independent, 
apart from their property need. They are currently at 20% of their 
$150,000 goal for a permanent building. Would you prayerfully 
consider helping meet this need? A property will give them a long-
term home for gospel ministry.

 Family Needs — Homeschooling & Special Care for Ian 
We are praying specifically for an individual or family who would feel called to assist with homeschooling our children 
and providing extra help with Ian’s special needs. We have long prayed about this quietly, but now we are asking you 
to join us in prayer. Please lift up our family’s needs, Ian’s growth and care, and our upcoming four-year term. Lord 
willing, we hope to plant two to three more churches and send a Taiwanese missionary during this term.

Thank you for standing with us in prayer, encouragement, and support. We are deeply grateful for you.

In Christ, 
John, Alisha, Ian, Eli, Liam, and Emily Walz 

Taiwan
May 2025

“Make known his deeds among the people”

John & Alisha Walz
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